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OTTAWA, 
March 15th, 1941.

A.D.P. Heeney, Esq.,
Secretary to the
War Committee of the Cabinet,OTTAWA.

Dear Mr. Heeney;
Attached is copy of 

correspondence which passed between Mr.
G.H. Lash, Director of Public Information 
and myself relative to certain information 
which reaches him at regular intervals 
from the Department of External Affairs. /'

I may say that I am
inclined to think that some good might come from 
sending such information forward to editors 
across Canada, and would like to recommend 
Mr. Lash’s proposal to the War Committee for 
consideration.

Yours sincerely

James G. Gardiner
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